
Do you need help paying your 
water and wastewater bills?
Help is available.
The Low-Income Household Water Assistance Program 
(LIHWAP) helps families with their drinking water and 
wastewater bills. LIHWAP is a grant you do not have to 
repay. 

LIHWAP has expanded and now offers assistance to 
help eligible households with the monthly financial 
burden of their water and wastewater bills. The program 
continues to assist households that have past-due bills, are 
disconnected from water services, or have a dated notice 
of disconnection. Recipients who applied for LIHWAP 
before October 1, 2022, may be eligible for a second crisis 
benefit, up to $2000, to pay their past-due water bill. 

•	 Proof of identity
•	 Social Security card 

or Individual Tax 
Identification Number 
 
 
 
 

•	 Proof of income
•	 �Current water and 

wastewater utility bill(s)
•	 �Lease agreement (if water 

is included in your rent)

To qualify for 
assistance:

Be an Arkansas resident

Have a residential 
drinking water or 
wastewater bill 

Be within income 
limits listed on 
ArkansasLIHWAP.com

Apply online or by phone

888-985-6441 
ArkansasLIHWAP.com

ArkansasLIHWAP.com
888-985-6441 

FOR MORE INFO & TO APPLY:

What documents will I need to apply?


